
Revenue Authority of Prince George’s County 

will be CLOSED on

Thursday, July 4  2019

and will resume normal hours of operations on

Friday, July 5, 2019 

To make a payment by phone, please call 1-855-743-2090 or web

www.parkingticketpayment.com/rapgc

http://www.parkingticketpayment.com/rapgc

